
 
 

Notice to Thunderchild First Nation Membership  
Summer Distribution 2018 PCD  

  
Please be advised that Thunderchild First Nation Chief and Council have 
approved the Per Capita Distribution payouts (or “PCD”) for registered 
members of the Thunderchild First Nation.  The date and location for 
payout is the following:  
 

Date Location Time 
July 27 
2018 

Chief James Okanee Memorial 
Centre, Thunderchild 

8:30 am to 5:30 pm 

 
 
Note: deadline to apply for PCD is March 31, 2019. No PCD payments will be made after 
this date. 
 
Important Information:  
 
• Please note that only registered Thunderchild First Nation members will receive their Distribution Payout of $200 each. Registered members are:  

o Members with a Thunderchild status number beginning with “349”; 
o Those who are listed on the Thunderchild First Nation registered membership list.  

What you need to bring to ensure you receive your PCD payout: 
 
• 2 pieces of valid photo identification. Examples of acceptable identification include: Status Card, Drivers License, Provincial Health Card and/or other government issued identification. 
• No gift cards   For questions about the Thunderchild registered membership list, please contact:  Jackie Star, Membership, Thunderchild First Nation  Email: jackie.starr@thunderchild.ca  Office: 1-306-845-4300  Fax: 306 845 3230 


